
 

 

 

    
  

 

  Town of Putnam Valley 
JACQUELINE ANNABI 

Supervisor 

 

 

 

TO:    ALL RESIDENTS OF PUTNAM VALLEY 

 

DATE:   JULY 13, 2023 

 

RE:  STORM DAMAGE DEBRIS DROP OFF 

 

 

 

FOR ALL TOWN RESIDENTS: 

  

Monday July 17, 2023 through Monday July 31, 2023 (excluding weekends) ALL town residents 

can make an appointment to drop of HOUSEHOLD items and CONSTRUCTION debris incurred 

by the recent storm damage.  Appointments can be made by texting 845-661-6535. 

 

Drop off will be at the Putnam Valley Highway Garage, 265 Oscawana Lake Road and by 

appointment only between the hours of 3:30 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

LAKE PEEKSKILL RESIDENTS: 

 

Pick up of HOUSEHOLD items incurred by the recent storm damage will be on Wednesday July 

19, 2023 and pick up of CONSTRUCTION debris incurred by the recent storm damage will be on 

Friday July 21, 2023.    Another pick up of HOUSEHOLD items incurred by the recent storm 

damage will be on Wednesday July 26, 2023 and pick up of CONSTRUCTION debris incurred by 

the recent storm damage will be on Friday July 28, 2023.   

 

Please put all items out at the end of your driveway the evening before pick up is scheduled. 

 

 

 

 

NOTE:    

 

 This debris drop off does not take the place of our next scheduled Bulk Drop Off scheduled for 

Saturday August 19th, 2023   Call Margaret DiRubba with any questions. 845-526-9114. 
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